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PLANNING SUMMER SCHOOL – ST. ANDREWS 2008. 
 
 
Lead Officer: Tony Pomfret – Development Services Manager. 
 
 
To confirm attendance by two elected members at this year’s Planning 
Summer School to be held 29th August – 2nd September 2008 at the 
University of St. Andrews. 
 
 
Recommendation: That two members be nominated to attend this 

year’s Summer School. 
 
 
Resource Implications: Within existing budget for member 

conferences. 
 
 
 
1.0 SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
1.1 Under the auspices of the Royal Town Planning Institute the Planning Summer   

School represents the national town planning conference for both elected members 
and officers. 

 
1.2 For many years the Council has been represented at the elected Members School 

by two delegates and nominations are now sought for attendance at this year’s 
school to be held at the University of St. Andrews. 

 
1.3 A copy of the programme together with study tour details is attached.  Many of 

the issues are very topical in the context of Copeland. 
 
1.4 In time honoured tradition, the delegates will subsequently present a report to the 

Panel. 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Tony Pomfret, Development Services Manager. 
 
 
 
Appendix A:  Elected Members Summer School details. 
 


